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Hear! Hear!:  The winning District logo contestant is Ava Plantholt. Her 

drawing will be sent to an artist to create a logo based on her creation. Thank 

you to all who participated in the contest. Everyone's drawings were so 

amazing that all drawing will go to the artist to pull inspiration from them all!  

       



        

 

Did You Know? 

Our School Board has elected officers for the 2020 Year. Evelyn 
Counsell, President. Christina Eng, Vice President. Stephanie 
McKeever, Clerk. Dr. Laurie Hawke, ASBA Delegate. Jason Klemme, 
Member. A Huge Thank you to all of you for your dedication and 
commitment to the District. You truly are the BEST!! 
               

 
Pictured from left to right: Stephanie McKeever, Dr. Laurie Hawke, Jason Klemme, Evelyn 

Counsell, and Christine Eng. 

Student Recognition for January and February: 

● Scarlett McKeever-2nd grader at Mountain Meadows Primary  

 

Scarlett recognizes her 2ng grade teacher, Ms. Perguson because "she helps us with 
Math and always laughs and makes learning fun'' Scarlett is a ray of sunshine always 
smiling and providing everyone with a kind word and a friend!    



 

 

● Exeqiel Moe-3rd grader at Pine-Strawberry School 

 

 Exeqiel recognizes his 3rd grade teacher, Ms. McHugh, his favorite teacher.  Congratulations! 

“She gives us extra help in math and lets us take extra recess.” Exeqiel was chosen for his 

positive attitude, fun spirit and general friendliness. 

● Margaret Moe- 1st Grader at Pine-Strawberry School 

 

Margaret recognizes her 1st grade teacher, Ms. Heizer. “She is nice, helps us do math 

and we have fun in school”. Margeret was chosen for her spirit and friendliness to all 

her fellow students. 

 



 

    **The Moe family have relocated out of state and we will miss them greatly!! Amanda 
drove the bus for the District and was a huge asset to the Team. Thank you for your 

dedication to the District! 

 

From all of us here at Chevelon Butte ESD #5 please have an enjoyable Spring season!  

Note: Pine-Strawberry School  is on Spring Break March 9-20 

          Heber-Overgaard is on Spring Break March 16-20. 

Last day of school: Pine-Strawberry May 22, 2020 

          Heber-Overgaard May 21, 2020 

The next Governing Board Meeting is March 10, 2020 in Blue Ridge at the Starlight Pines 
Community Center.  

Contact information: 

Angela Plantholt,  Administrative Operations Manager: 928-535-4729. 
aplantholt@chevelonbutte.org 

Charlene Underhill, Dispatcher: 928-240-3794, cunderhill@chevelonbutte.org 

Dr. Sue Bradley, Consulting Superintendent: 480-822-0256, sbradley@chevelonbutte.org 
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